The Zonta Club of Maryborough hosted the Area 2 Meeting on the first weekend of April.  
Zontians were able to learn more about Zonta and swap ideas with Zontians from other clubs.  
Dinner on Saturday night included a Ghost Tour of Maryborough and the meeting finished on Sunday with some Zumba to bring a spring to our steps.  
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